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Will Coffman, Nominating Committee Chairperson 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Date: 8/20/2024 

Subject: Endorsement of Steve McDaniel for ICC Board Secretary/Treasurer 

Dear Mr. Coffman, 

On behalf of the Southern Nevada Chapter of the International Code Council, I am 
writing to endorse Steve McDaniel for the position of Secretary/Treasurer on the ICC 
Board of Directors. Steve’s leadership has been instrumental in revitalizing ICC Region 
10, where his strategic guidance and support have restored connections with key 
stakeholders and advanced the organization’s mission. 

Steve has consistently demonstrated his dedication to the ICC’s mission, particularly 
in the areas of training and educating code professionals, while actively contributing 
his expertise to various ICC initiatives. His ability to navigate complex challenges with 
strategic insight and practical solutions has significantly elevated professional 
standards across the region. This proven track record of effective leadership and his 
deep commitment to the ongoing development and success of the Council have 
earned him widespread respect and admiration within the ICC community. 

Steve McDaniel’s extensive experience and leadership make him exceptionally well-
suited for the role of Secretary/Treasurer. His candidacy is deserving of strong 
consideration by the Nominating Committee, and I am confident that his election 
would greatly benefit the ICC and its broader community. 

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Gallant 
Chapter President 
Southern Nevada Chapter, International Code Council 
 
 
 


